5/13/24, 8:14 AM Mail - Nathan Gilbert - Outlook

FW: New Power Line Verdi Exhibit J -

Cali Shy <ShyC@reno.gov> Public Comment

Mon 5/13/2024 7:16 AM

To:Nathan Gilbert <GilbertN@reno.gov>
Cc:Planning Tech <PlanningTech@reno.gov>
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From: Jana Manfredi <janamanfredi5@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2024 8:40 AM

To: Reno Planning Commission <RenoPlanningCommission@reno.gov>
Subject: New Power Line Verdi

Hello,

We are residents of West Meadows in Verdi and believe it is necessary to have the
power line underground for wildfire danger as well as to keep our views of the
surrounding mountains in tact.

Please add our comments to the notes on this project, thank you!

Jana Manfredi, C.S.
janamanfrediS@gmail.com
760-258-6211
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5/9/24, 8:33 AM Mail - Nathan Gilbert - Outlook

FW: Opposed to LDC24-00015

Jim Umbach <Umbach)J@reno.gov>
Thu 5/9/2024 8:33 AM
To:Nathan Gilbert <GilbertN@reno.gov>

From: Sarah Steele <steelesarahlee@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2024 9:06 PM

To: Reno Planning Commission <RenoPlanningCommission@reno.gov>
Subject: Opposed to LDC24-00015

Hello,

As a homeowner in Verdi | wanted to chime regarding the LDC24-00015 NV Energy Utility
Corridor.

| am deeply opposed to the proposed NV Energy Utility Corridor. This project threatens to scar
our pristine landscapes, disrupt fragile ecosystems, and displace local communities. The
potential environmental damage from construction and operation of this corridor is simply
unacceptable. Furthermore, this project prioritizes corporate profits over the well-being of our
environment and the people who call Nevada home. We must invest in renewable energy
solutions that are sustainable and do not compromise the natural beauty of our state.

Thank you in advance for your consideration,

Sarah Steele
145 Stonecrest Drive, Verdi NV
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